From: Cathy Davis <cathybdavis@aol.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 25, 2021 7:52:30 PM
To: Warren Petersen <wpetersen@azleg.gov>
Subject: Election

Name Cathy Davis

Email cathybdavis@aol.com

Phone - 520-909-7991

Subject: Election

Comments:

Dear Senator Petersen: I am greatly appalled and embarrassed at the actions of the Arizona State Senate
concerning election integrity! It is ridiculous and ironic to hire a third party organization named Cyber Ninja to
handle and count ballots for a public election. Please note the definition (Webster) of ninja: a person trained in
ancient Japanese martial arts and employed especially for espionage and assassinations There was no election
fraud perpetrated by Democrats or some imagined dark forces in Arizona. The only fraud is the lie perpetrated
by the former president, the ONLY president ever in the history of this country to attempt to prevent the
peaceful transfer of power. He and his army of liars target gullible citizens, including Sidney Powell whose
current legal defense against the Dominion lawsuit is that no reasonable person would believe her election fraud
claims. I guess you think you're saving the country, but you're doing just the opposite. You continue to pour
gasoline on our democracy and then take no responsibility when insurrectionists - a large number of them who
are white nationalists - destroy our capitol and come close to assassinating elected officials. The vast majority of
Arizona citizens, who went to the polls and exercised our right to vote in the election in November are watching
you. You bring worldwide shame to our Great State. Cathy Davis
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